AEETING: November 15, 1961 / Albany Nonviolent Movement

Union Baptist Church-7pm

PROPOSAL BY THE STUDENT NONVIOLENT COORDINATING COMMITTEE:

Registration for 1962 elections closes December 1, 1961. This is true because books close for registration six months before the Primary which is to be held June 1, 1962. We need the help of students of all the schools in Albany. Here is where the people who are scared of other things can go all the way with program. We must have the backing of registered voters. No one will be jailed for knocking on somebody's door and asking them to get out and register!

l. Write a letter to all registered voters, asking them to come to a meeting this week-end for the organization of the whole city-

block by block.

2. Send persons to each church to speak, asking people to support us as we need cars, money, etc., for this operation. Each of us will be given a prepared speech to go by-you don't have to use it; it is only a guide.

3. Send persons to club presidents, asking them to call emergency meetings, at which we will explain the project and list the

heeds.

MEETING!

We shall overcome
Welcome Table
Hold On
Woke up this morning

REPORTS:

1. Ministerial Committee

2. Typing Committee

3. Writing Committee

4. Car Pool Committee

5. Club Committee

6. Telephone Committee

7. Other Committee

8. Office Report

9. Central Committee

WHERE DO WE GO FROM HERE?

l. Trailways

2. Train station

3. Airport

4. Libraries

5. Lunch Counters

6. Theaters

7. City Hall

8. Boycotts at stores where Negroes buy but are not employed

REMEMBER: If there is anything you do not understand-ASK!